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Dear Sirs,
 
Reference 20013027
 
I am writing in support of the airport at Manston, my reasons are listed below.
 
As a result of the country leaving the E.U. it would seem that more international trade will result.
The opportunities at Manston will be available without further congestion at existing airports.
 
The proposed car park at Manston will be served by a connection to London by rail, and with a
short spur into the airport will be available to any future rail passenger traffic so reducing
congestion on the main traffic route into Thanet from London.
 
The developers are proposing employment not only in construction but also in employment at a
future airport.
 
The airport runways will give space in an otherwise congested Thanet. The alternative is for the
airport site to be used for more factories, housing and retail outlets.
 
As the nearest airport to the continent, aircraft in an emergency situation will be able to land
saving lives.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Gordon Sencicle
 
(John Gordon Sencicle
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.microsoft.com%2Ffwlink%2F%3FLinkId%3D550986&data=04%7C01%7CManstonAirport%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cb1cdee2313d844517d6908d93af0830b%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637605626935999602%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=nT7vMy5RSy9oqfYVKAi%2FQXlk6r6QlcOjf8hplHc7ry0%3D&reserved=0



